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 Woodloes Park
Warwick
CV34 5DF

Admin5207@welearn365.com
Tel 01926 497491


7th May 2021

Dear Parents / Carers

Parent Consultation 17th to 19th May 2021
  
We would like to thank you for your continued support during these ever changing and challenging times. Due to the current situation, we are presently unable to invite you into school to discuss your child’s progress. Therefore, once again (as we did in the autumn term), we will be arranging Parents Consultations via online TEAMS meetings.  

To enable us to facilitate these meetings, we will be offering you an 8 minute appointment on TEAMS (see separate notes regarding this). These meetings will take place from Monday 17th to Wednesday 19th May. In order to book an appointment you will need to book via the ‘Virtual Learning Environment’ (VLE) using your ‘VLE’ username and password. (If you need reminding our your VLE login, please request via email to above email address, stating your child’s name/class). 
The VLE Parents Evening booking system will be open from 9.00am Saturday 8th May until 9.00am on Tuesday 11th May. During this timescale you are invited to log into your VLE account (https://woodloes.eschools.co.uk/login) via a laptop, tablet, ipad, desktop computer.  Select ‘Parents Evening’ from the tab at the top of the screen and then click on ‘Book’ and then choose date and time slot.  (If you have more than one child, you will need to repeat for each child). One appointment per child can be booked.  

The above system is incredibly easy to use and the onus is on the parent/carer to book appointments, as this cannot be done via the school.  

You will receive a TEAMS invite (or invites -  if you have more than one child), which will be sent out by 6pm 14th May.  
As the teachers will be discussing your child’s attainment/progress and goals to reach before the end of the school year, it is really important that you book and attend, as this will be the last opportunity to discuss your child’s progress during this school year.

Unfortunately, due to tight time constraints, we will not be able to accept any late requests. Additionally, we are unable to offer any additional appointments to those stated in this letter.
Kind Regards 

Woodleos Primary School
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